
Date: 2025-08-06
First Name: Sara
Last Name: Kitterman
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Hutto
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am a Texas resident and voter deeply concerned
about the process and content of the proposed
congressional redistricting map.

First and foremost, I am extremely alarmed that the
Senate is moving forward with a hearing despite the
House lacking quorum. This undermines the
democratic principle of full legislative representation
and diminishes public trust in this process. The
public deserves a transparent, inclusive redistricting
process that reflects the diversity and needs of our
communities, not one rushed through under
incredibly questionable circumstances.

The proposed map prioritizes political power over
fair representation. It dilutes the voting strength of
communities of color, particularly in rapidly growing
areas where Latino, Black, and Asian populations
have driven population increases. This is not only
morally unacceptable, it may also violate federal
protections under the Voting Rights Act.

I urge this committee to:

Pause the process until the House quorum is
restored and all voices in the legislature are present.

Ensure transparency by allowing sufficient time for
the public to review, understand, and comment on
the maps.

Draw fair maps that accurately reflect the growth
and diversity of our state, and that ensure
communities of interest are kept whole rather than



split for political gain.

We know what this is. We see what you’re doing.
Texans deserve a process that puts voters first, not
politicians. I respectfully ask that you reconsider this
course of action and recommit to a redistricting
process that is fair, lawful, and worthy of the people
you serve.




